
 

 
 
 
16 May 2023 
 
 
Andrew  
fyi-request-22757-3082960b@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Andrew 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 10 May 2023 for: 

 
Do you have statistics/reports/projections on how a new Kainga Ora development affects crime 
rates in the suburb where it is established? 

 
We have transferred your request to the New Zealand Police as the information to which your request 
relates, namely information on crime rates, is believed to be more closely connected with them. In 
these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer 
your request. 
 
You will hear further from the Police concerning your request.  
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
 
 
Donna Jennings 
Senior Advisor 
Government Relations Team 
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